
 
 

 

1 September 2016 

 

Dear Customers,  

 

Notice of Termination of ICBC (Asia) Prepaid Cards & Refund Arrangement 
 

Please be informed that all existing ICBC (Asia) prepaid cards will be suspended with 

effect from 1 November 2016. Existing prepaid cards are still valid until expiry or up to 

31 October 2016 (whichever is earlier).  Cardholders can apply for refund by presenting 

the valid pre-paid card in person at any of our branches starting from 1 September 2016 

to 31 December 2016 (both dates inclusive).  Late application will not be accepted. We 

apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Should you have any queries, please call our 24-hour Customer Service Hotline at 218 

95588.  

 

Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (Asia) Limited 

 

(In case of inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English version shall 

prevail.) 

 


